
Redacted 

February 12, 2009 

To Whom It May Concern; 

I am writing this letter in protest of your proposed rate increases in Advise 3407-E, dated January 23, 2009. 
To even propose a 9.4% rate increase at this time is absolutely unreasonable. 

We are a food manufacturing facility with an E19S electric rate. This proposed increase of 9.4% to take 
effect March 1, 2009 is ridiculous. Our business is feeling the effects of the worst economic times in 
history. The state of our state of California is not comprehendible and it has out of control spending. We 
don't yet know how much more in taxes or fees we will be forced to pay and now you propose this 
increase! 

Kindly deny this rate increase. Thank you 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

Redacted 
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